25 March 2024

Dear Parent/Carer
Lockdown Drill - Tuesday 26 March 2024

As a key aspect of our on-site security, like all schools in England, we are required to carry
out a rehearsal of our lockdown alarm being sounded with our staff and students.

The purpose of our lockdown procedure is as follows:
e To protect students, staff and visitors in the event of an intruder or dangerous
circumstance such as:
o Aninternal intruder on academy site
o An intruder or incident on the academy site but outside of the building
o Anincident in the local proximity

To prepare for the rehearsal, tutors will talk through the procedure with students.
This will occur during the Identity Lesson on Monday 25 March via MS Teams.

The lockdown alarm will be sounded during the day on Tuesday 26 March.

Thank you for your support of this important rehearsal. If you have any questions or
concerns about this, please contact the academy.

Yours faithfully
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Dr K Riding
Vice Principal
Principal - Benjamin Bond
Oasis Academy Lord’s Hill
Romsey Road, Southampton, SO16 8FA
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